
LITE

Many thanks to those of 
you who responded to our 
recent Show of Hands 
appeal regarding the 
proposed Annual dinner in 
October.

As a result we have been 
able to avoid a lot of angst 
and frustration trying to 
push an event that wasn't 
right for the time or mood.
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Please note that the dinner 
will NOT be going ahead on 
9th October as proposed.

However, we have already 
booked a replacement date 
at the school for

SATURDAY 26th 
FEBRUARY 2022.

This is more in keeping with 
the time of year in which 
the more recent dinners 
have taken place and allows 
a further five months of 
Covid recovery for the 
country.

Please make a note in your 
diaries and watch out for 
further information nearer 
the time.

DINNER POSTPONEDDINNER POSTPONED

It is with sadness that we 
report the recent death at 
his home in Cork, of Kevin 
O'Hanlon (1975).

Kevin moved to Eire a 
number of years ago, but 
was a keen supporter of 
the Alumni when it first 
launched, even appearing in 
the Old Boys' sketch as 
part of the school's 40th 
anniversary celebrations. 

May he Rest In Peace

IN MEMORIAM


